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We began the week 
with a live Zoom 
assembly for both 
those at home and 
in school



Our five prayer stations were spaced out all around our beautiful field

JUMPING FOR JOY!



OUR PRAYER 
LABYRINTH



FAMILIES AT HOME AND ST. MARY’S 
CHURCH CONGREGATION WERE INVITED IN 
TO VISIT OUR LABYRINTH AND HANG A 
RIBBON QUIETLY IN THE EVENINGS

• I’ve just been and walked the 
labyrinth – absolutely perfect! 
We also tied ribbons to the tree. 
Thank you so much.’

From a Mum and her son who visited the 
field on Monday evening.





FIZZY FORGIVENESS

‘I let my bad feelings float away’.



SIBLINGS DOING FIZZY FORGIVENESS TOGETHER



WE HAD PRAYER CARDS TO COLOUR IN

Smiling sisters!



OUR ELASTIC 
BAND ‘LOVE’ 
ART





WE SHOWED OUR THANKFULNESS FOR THINGS ON OUR 
THANKFULNESS RIBBONS -
• OUR SCHOOL
• OUR HEALTH
• BEING ABLE TO GO OUT
• OUR FAMILIES AND FRIENDS
• AND EVEN OUR SOCKS!

‘I loved tying up my ribbon prayer and 
seeing it dancing in the wind.’





OUR GET WELL SOON STATION –
PRAYING FOR THOSE WHO ARE UNWELL

‘It was great to think about 
vulnerable people as they need our 

focus at the moment.’



‘We’ve got lots to be thankful for.’



‘There was so much space and it was lovely 
and quiet making it easy to focus on God.’



MANY CHILDREN SPENT PRECIOUS TIME AT THE 
CENTRE OF OUR LABYRINTH TRUSTING GOD TO 

LOOK AFTER THEIR WORRIES



‘I LOVE IT HERE IN THIS PEACEFUL PLACE’





ONCE AGAIN MANY FAMILIES 
WERE HAPPILY ABLE TO JOIN 

US FROM HOME





OUR TEACHERS ARE ALWAYS FULL OF JUMPING FOR JOY!!!


